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Twilight Concert 
Last week Homebush West Public School hosted a beautiful evening event to celebrate 
our students’ music tuition program for 2019. The Twilight Concert provides an outlet 
for the students to demonstrate their achievement and develop performance skills. It is 
a rich social occasion that brings our school community together. A record 180 music 
students took to the stage and showcased their talent and determination.  Our 
students impressed us with a variety of pieces played on the violin, piano, guitar, 
drums, cello and song. Our tutors Ms Cecilia, Ms Jessica, Ms Rebecca, Mr David, Mr 
Mark, Mr Angus, Mr Joel, Mr Giorgio, Mr Liam and Ms Nadia were recognised for their 
contribution to our student’s achievements, Ms Nadia in particular who has more than 
50 students in the violin program.  
 
We were treated to some exceptional additional items, the “Zhang family”, Ian Zhang 
and his older brothers, and former HWPS students, Harrison and Hoen (now studying 
at The Conservatorium of Music) played a mesmerising piece on the violin and cello as 
a farewell tribute. Also, our very own Mr Debnam dazzled the audience on the trumpet 
alongside three of our tutors, Georgio, Liam and Angus on the drums, trumpet and 
saxophone respectively. 
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Right: Twilight Concert 

Term 4, Week 7 
Library closed for Stocktake 
Star Factor auditions all week 
Monday 
Jnr Code Club 3.10-4pm 
Snr Code Club 4-5pm 
Tuesday 
Chatterbox Café 9.15-11.30 
Stage 1 (21DT & 21HM) Excursion  
Surf Awareness Stage 2 
Wednesday  
Stage 1 (21KS & 21LP) Excursion  
Surf Awareness Stage 3 
Spanish class 3.15pm  
Thursday 
Assembly Hosted by KT 
Scripture 
Enrichment Groups 
Chess classes 3pm 
Table Tennis 3.15-4.15pm 
Stage 3 Debating 3.15pm 
Friday 
PSSA  
French Class 3.15pm 

Special Points of Interest 

 Twilight Concert 

 Stage 1 “Everyone Learns to 

Swim” Program 

 Symphonia Jubilate Excellence 

 Youth Empowerment LAB—

Student Voice Presentation and 

Celebration 

 Schools Spectacular 

 Award Night 

 Wrapped with Love Success 

 Personalised Pavers Update 

 Stage 3 Incursion: UN Youth 

Group 

 NSW Premier’s Reading 

Challenge 

From The Principal 
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The evening was brilliantly organized by Mrs Tamsett, Miss Zuccali and Mr Debnam, supported by 
Mr McFarlane, Mrs Pachos, Miss Hamad, Mr Johnston, Mrs Stone, Miss Sontoro, Miss Han, Mrs 
Molloy, Mrs Rich and Mrs Jabbour. These teachers have our deep thanks and appreciation, as it is 
through their commitment to our music program we are able to host this valuable event across four 
concerts. Special thanks also goes to our wonderful GAs and to our library and learning support 
staff for their significant support. 
 
Our school, parents, students and teachers, benefit greatly from the sense of pride, achievement, 
connectedness, engagement and wellbeing that our students derive from this extra-curricular 
program. We know you join with us in congratulating Mr Debnam and Mrs Tamsett, the tutors, and 
all those who make the program and the evening possible. 
 
Youth Empowerment LAB - Student Voice Presentation and Celebration  
Last week, members of our executive team and school leaders, Pravin and Nameera, attended the 
Youth Empowerment LAB to showcase the significant work we’ve put in place with Student Voice 
initiatives. Our students were outstanding in sharing the Homebush West story at a significant 
ceremony attended by Murat Dizdar, Deputy Secretary, School Operations & Performance and Dr 
Sylvia Corish, Executive Director School Performance.  
 
We are proud of all our Homebush West 
students who have contributed to the success 
of Student Voice Initiatives at our school and 
look forward to deepening this learning as we 
move into 2020 planning.  
We acknowledge Miss Zuccali and Mrs 
Tamsett and their outstanding leadership, 
with significant support from all, particularly 
the staff involved in the project this year Miss 
Willmington, Miss Healy, Mr Macfarlane, Miss 
Saad, and Mr Fung.  
 
Stage 1 ‘Everyone Learns to Swim’ Program 
Our highly successful Everyone Learns to Swim Program concluded last Friday. This valuable 
program is critical and is the foundation to our commitment to students to acquire vital skills to 
survive in water. In addition, Stage 1 students developed a variety of transferable skills including 
resilience, determination, confidence and team encouragement. We are very grateful to the 
organising committee led by Mr Fung, Miss Saad, Ms Kanakakis. We are grateful to the SASS team 
who work hard behind the scenes and to all our community members who supported its success.   
 
Symphonia Jubilate Excellence 
Symphonia Jubilate is a Community of Schools Symphonic Orchestra for students from Year 2 to 
Year 12. It includes students from public primary and high schools across Sydney. Last weekend 
they held their end of year concert at Marie Bashir PS, celebrating their 7th anniversary. In addition 
to outstanding solo and ensemble performances ‘Symphonia Jubilate Outback’ was launched. .This 
initiative sees 45 students and 15 adults from Warren Central School and surrounds join the SJ 
movement of ‘community through music.’  The musicianship and standard of the concert was 
impressive. Our students showed great dedication in rehearsing and performing quality orchestral 
music from a diverse range of musical styles and complexity. 
 
This wonderful evening was enjoyed by the Hon Prof Dame Marie Bashir, former and second 
longest-serving Governor of New South Wales, Dr Sylvia Corrish, Executive Director NSW DoE, 
Maria Serafim, Director Educational NSW DoE and more than 150 student orchestra members, 
parents and members of the local community. 
 
We are very proud of our students for their dedication and participation. A big thank you to Mr 
Debnam for his significant commitment to this highly valued program. Special thanks to our 
administration team, including our HWPS General Assistants for their support. For more 
information about Symphonia Jubilate go to http://www.symphoniajubilate.com/ 

http://www.symphoniajubilate.com/
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Below are some key dates that will assist you to navigate the term ahead  
HWPS Term 4, Key Dates;  

 Award Night: Tues 3rd December 

 School Picnic: Tues 10th December  

 Year 6 Graduation and Farewell: Thurs 5th December  

 STAR Factor: Monday and Tuesday 16th and 17th December 

 Final Day for 2019: Wednesday 18th December (includes Farewell Arch) 

 

Uniform Shop 2020 - reminder

In 2020, administration of our school uniform shop will transition from the P&C to the school. The 
uniform shop will move to an online system. Purchases will be made directly with the supplier. 
Please be aware, procedures for uniform exchanges and returns will change. Parents will be 
advised of the changes by the end of the 2019 school year. Please note, there will not be any 
capacity to facilitate exchanges or returns at school, after 9th December 2019.  
 

 Please action all exchanges and returns, PRIOR to 9th December 2019.  

 No exchanges or returns at school after 9th December 2019.  

 In 2020 all exchanges, returns and issues will be managed online.  

 Turnaround times for uniform purchases in 2020 may take 7-10 working days.  

Homebush West Public School   Excellence in Public Education  

Empowering students to be active, informed, creative and successful  

We value  

Quality in all that 

we do 

Schools Spectacular  
Schools Spectacular is here! This week our choir and dance ensembles have embarked on an 
exciting, rigorous rehearsal and performance schedule for the concert. The Schools Spectacular is 
an outstanding showcase of the talent in NSW public schools. Our students will be performing at 
Sydney Olympic park on Friday, Saturday and Saturday night. The Schools Spectacular will be 
televised to a national audience on Channel 7. If you would like to attend, tickets can be purchased 
at http://www.schoolsspectacular.com.au/the‐show/tickets/ 
 
Award Night  
2019 Annual Award Night is around the corner. This is a very special event in our school 
calendar that celebrates the achievements of our students in 2019. A permission note has been 
sent home this week with more details. All parents are invited to share in the student performances 
and achievements.  
 
Date: Tuesday 3rd December 
Time: 6:30pm to 8:30pm 
Venue: Marie Bashir Public School Hall 
 
Wrapped With Love Success 
The final day for Wrapped with Love was held on Monday the 18 
November.  They successfully finished 28 squares, enough for their 3rd 
blanket. Out of the 131 blankets donated, our school made 3 of them. 
We deeply thank Mrs Prouty for leading and facilitating this fantastic 
initiative, knitting blankets to be sent around the world to people in 
need. Thanks also to our wonderful students who dedicated their 
lunch times to knit and connect with others. Wrapped with Love will 
resume in 2020. 
 
Personalised Pavers Update 
Please be aware that due to administration and production issues the personalised pavers will not 
be delivered and installed in the school pathway, until school resumes in 2020. All students and 
families, including students in high school in 2020, will be advised of the installation and a small 
ceremony will be held to acknowledge those whose names have been embedded in the school’s 
history.  Please contact the office if you have any concerns.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Estelle Southall - Principal 
Roxanne Picoaga - Deputy Principal 

http://www.schoolsspectacular.com.au/the‐show/tickets/
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Stage 3 Incursion: UN Youth Group  
On Friday the 15th of November, Stage 3 took part in an incursion facilitated by the Australian 
United Nations (UN) Youth. We engaged in experiences that supported our learning and understanding 
of how the United Nations, and how they impact our nation and the world.  
 
With the guidance of the Australian UN Youth leaders we looked into what it meant to be an advocate 
for change, and how to voice our opinions and thoughts. Following this experience we took part in 
making a campaign video on significant international current affairs occurring at the moment.   
 
This experience of working with the Australian UN Youth allowed us to gain a deeper understanding of 
what the UN does for our global community and how the goals they have made are being implemented 
to create a world of equity and sustainability. 
 
Mr Penman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge 2019 
We are very proud to announce that 566 HWPS students from Kindergarten to Year 6 successfully 
completed the Challenge this year, our highest number since the Challenge began 18 years ago. 
Congratulations to our whole school community for supporting this initiative.   
  
White Certificates will be presented to each student this week.  
  
This year, 84 students will receive a Gold Certificate for 4 years participation and 36 students will receive 
a Platinum certificate for 7 years participation. These certificates are sent to us from the PRC office. As 
soon as we receive them we will present them to each student. 
  
Last year over 300,000 NSW students read over 8 million books. The Challenge aims to encourage a love 
of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is 
not a competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more and to read more widely. The 
Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is available for all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 9.  
The Library Team 
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HWPS Star Factor 
Star Factor is around the corner. There are 4 weeks until STAR FACTOR and only 2 weeks to 
auditions. Remember each performance can only be 3 minutes in duration, the judges want to see 
your best skills and be entertained.   
 
Auditions are in week 7 
Please see the timetable around the school for what day you are auditioning.  
Kindergarten: Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please meet in KS. 
Stage 1:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Please meet in 21D/T. 
Stage 2: Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please meet in 43J/Z. 
Stage 3: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. Please meet in 65P/J. 
 
Please remember to hand in your entry form to your classroom teacher along with your music. All 
music must be on a USB or CD.  
 
Singers and dancers: You need your music clearly labelled on a CD: Name of group/individual, song 
title and track number.  
 
Musicians: you need to tell your stage teacher which instrument, title of song/piece you are playing. 
If you are in a group ensure on the entry form that all group members are on the form.  
 
Costumes: If you are successful in making it through auditions, you will need a costume. You do not 
have to spend a lot of money. Be creative and clever and find some old stuff you can recycle.  
 
Prizes: The Star Factor team are in need of your help and support by donating prizes for the 
categories. We would greatly appreciate prizes, they can be tennis balls, toys, books, vouchers, 
anything that you would like to donate please send to the office 
 
Kind Regards,  
The Star Factor Team 
 
SRC Corner 
SRC would like to say a big thank you to those who participated in our 'WOODiWILD Adopt a Tree 
Day' on Monday. You have contributed to helping to conserve threatened species in Australia and 
we have collectively worked towards a more sustainable future.  
 
Our last payments will be collected on Friday 22nd of November.  
 
After this day you will still be able to 'adopt a tree' online. We are sure your family members would 
appreciate a tree named after them for Christmas, possibly even your teacher! 
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Students enjoy the last day of the Stage 1 Swimming Program for the year 
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Kindergarten 2020 
Enrolments for Kindergarten 2020 are now being accepted. Children born between 1st August 
2014 and 31st July 2015 are eligible to enrol. Parents / carers who would like to enrol a child for 
Kindergarten next year, need to visit the school office. Please bring the following: 
 

 Child’s birth certificate for proof of age 

 Passports and visas for families born overseas 

 Proof of residence (e.g. Council rate notice, gas, rental agreement, electricity account or bank 
account). We do not accept driver’s licences.  

 Immunisation Certificate 

 Health Plans were required (allergy, asthma etc) where required. 
 
If you would like to complete an enrolment form prior to visiting the office, a copy of the enrolment 
form can be found here in multiple languages: https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-
to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application  
 
Once you enrol you will be placed on a mailing list to receive notification and information about our 
highly informative Kindergarten Orientation sessions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fridge-to-go® lunchboxes are offered at a discounted price through the P&C 
 
Keeps lunches cool, fresh and tastier up to 8 hours!!  
 
This simple lunch bag is an extension of your refrigerator and keeps its contents cold up to 8 hours!!  
 
So easy to use - unzip the removable panel, place in the freezer overnight, replace panel the next 
morning and fill. See www.fridge-to-go.net.au for all the different colours and more product 
information. 
 
Here are some of the colours available. Order forms are at the office or at the end of this 
newsletter. 
 
Questions? Email hwps.pandc@gmail.com 
 
 
Donations for bushfire affected families 
  
Homebush West Public School and P&C are 
collecting donations for families affected by the 
bushfires in NSW, QLD and SA.  
 
Thank you to those who already generously donated at the Twilight Concerts. All donations will be 
given to the Red Cross on your behalf. 
 
If you prefer to make a donation online here is the link https://www.redcross.org.au/campaigns/
disaster-relief-and-recovery-bushfires 
The school office will collect donations until Thursday 28th November. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application
http://www.fridge-to-go.net.au/
mailto:hwps.pandc@gmail.com
https://www.redcross.org.au/campaigns/disaster-relief-and-recovery-bushfires
https://www.redcross.org.au/campaigns/disaster-relief-and-recovery-bushfires
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SURF AWARENESS COURSE Next Week! 
Stage 2 students - Tuesday, 26th November, 2019 

Stage 3 and some Stage 2 students– Wednesday, 27th November, 2019 
at Bondi Beach  

Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you for your quick response to this course. Again it has proved very popular.  
 
Below is reminder of the date and time, together with what your child will need to bring on this day.  
 
Details below: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are looking forward to a great day.  
Thank you for helping your child be organised for the day. 
      
Mrs Rich                                                                              Mrs. Southall  
Surf Awareness Organiser                                               Principal 

Where Bondi Beach 

  

Date and Time 

For Stage 2 students 

 

Tuesday, 26th November, 2019       8.30a.m. – 3.00p.m. 

Date and Time 

For Stage 3 and some Stage 2 

students 

Wednesday, 27th November, 2019    8.30a.m. – 3.00p.m 

Transport Bus 

What to bring in a beach bag Recess, lunch, 2 – 3 drinks, jumper (if cold), underwear (in a plastic bag, to change 

into), sunscreen, 

rash shirt (to wear in the water), beach towel and 

asthma puffer (if needed) 

What to wear Beach clothes – t-shirt, shorts, swimming costume (to be worn underneath 

clothes), socks, joggers, a hat and a jumper (if cold) 
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Summer PSSA Coaches 
Junior Cricket – Ms Joseph 
Senior Cricket – Ms Pashley 
Junior and Girls and Boys Tee ball – Ms Pene 
Senior boys and Girls Softball – Mr Penman 
 
Junior Cricket 
Last Friday we faced a fantastic Newington team. Homebush West won the toss with the lucky dollar 
coin Miss Joseph found and selected to bat first. Mohammad and Aarush hit 2 fours each and Aryan 
hit 3 fours. We played really well and scored 87 runs. Next we bowled. Yath got 2 run-outs with direct 
hits on the stumps. There was also fantastic wicket-keeping by Harsha and we won the game by 4 
runs! 
 
By Nithin 
 
Senior Cricket 
Last Friday Homebush West played against Newington Public School in an important match to see if 
we would make the semi-finals. First up we batted as usual. Jay hit 2 amazing 6s and two 4s and 
Garry scored his first 4! Jay and Milind were a standout batting pair scoring a total of 39.5 runs 
between them!   
 
During our bowling/fielding we demonstrated some extraordinary catching! Catching a total of 4 out 
of our 6 wickets! The last over was a beautiful catch from Akshath closely followed by Zack’s last 
bowl for the season resulting in an excellent catch by Sandeep! Ahmet was backstop today and saved 
many 4s with his lightning speed and uncanny reflexes! Overall it was a very hot but great match by 
both teams with the final score being HW 135.5 - N 79. Congratulations Homebush West! Bring on 
the semi-finals! 
 
Player of the match has to go to Jayaditya with his batting runs, great sportsmanship and sensational 
catch.  
 
Written by Chinmayee, Ahmet, Sandeep and Coach Pashley  
 
Junior and Girls and Boys Tee ball 
Last Friday the Junior Girls and Boys Tee ball teams played against Burwood PS in a close, thrilling and 
easily one of our greatest games yet! Keeping in mind our collective goals from last week we were 
able to smash today's game and bring our all. The Junior Girls team narrowly missed the overall win 
today, ending the game with a final score of 22-21, and the Junior Boys team fulfilled their own 
expectations and won overall, with a final score of 28-9. Wow! What can I say? Effort and 
achievement for both teams today and as always, I am left feeling such pride and honour. Well done 
today Junior Girls and Boys! You amaze me each and every week.  
 
A few highlights from today's game include: 
 
Junior Girls 

 Grace and Aalia's incredible teamwork as Pitcher/Short Stop and First Base; a dynamic that 
saw two consecutive outs - wow! 

 Laura's amazing accuracy, three consecutive outs and a home run - fabulous work! 

 Sadhvika's skilful stretch from Second Base, leaping out and catching a rolling ball which led to 
an instant out - outstanding! 

 Sudharshana's improved batting and fielding techniques, making it very difficult for the 
opposition to get past Third Base - excellent! 
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Junior Boys 

 Pranav's outstanding come-back after surgery as Pitcher, which saw not one, not two but 
more than FIVE outs just by catching the ball on the full at the golden plate - phenomenal! 

 Jun-Xi incredible heavy hits each time he approached that tee; it was unbelievable watching 
the ball travel into the sky and over the heads of all players - what power! 

 The Junior Boys team as a whole - their support and encouragement for BPS was truly 
admirable. They showed deep care and concern to members of the other team who weren't 
feeling well and going through their own challenges. 

 
I am so happy and proud to coach these students. They help me as much as I help them and together, 
we all make a great team. We look forward to hearing the results for the Semi-finals next week!  
 
Fantastic effort and achievement today Junior Girls and Boys Teeball, great work! 
 
Ms Pene 
 
Senior Boys Softball 
On the sunny Friday 15th of November, HWPS played against Burwood Public. The team had some 
time reflecting on their performance during a practice game this morning, to understand where they 
were currently at in their skills. 
 
The team played a strong game with Aaryan as their captain. They were able to all get a hit and make 
it to base at least once. Their fielding strong making clean outs, while some fumbles were made along 
the way, to keep them grounded.  
 
The team was unsuccessful in winning the game, however they kept their heads up, remained 
respectful to the coach and remained flexible in understanding new rules. I’m so proud of how far 
they have come. Great work!  
 
Mr Penman 
 
Senior Girls Softball 
With the hot sun beating down last Friday, HWPS squared up against Burwood Public. Last week in 
training we continued working on timing the hit so that we could have a seamless swing. 
 
The team tried their best and it paid off this week winning by 1! It was a nail biting match. The team 
really worked hard together and supported each other well. This brought a real comradery. It was 
amazing to see each of the girls getting a hit, even if they didn’t make it to base each time.The 
improvements the team have been made are outstanding. I couldn’t be more proud of their hard 
work. 
 
Mr Penman  
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Homebush West would like to thank Festival Hire for their generosity towards the Year 6 Farewell 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
'Tis The Season To Be Jolly! 
 
This year’s Strathfield Council’s Christmas Carols will return to Bressington Park on Saturday 7 
December! 
 
The festive event will treat you and your family to a magical day of Christmas performances, a visit 
from Santa Claus and fun children’s activities! 
 
That’s not all! There will also be a special Movies in the Park Christmas screening of The Grinch (2018) 
and a spectacular fireworks display to conclude the night. 
 
Mark it in your calendars and watch out for updates! 
 
When: Saturday 7 December – Carols from 6pm; The Grinch screening at approx. 8pm; fireworks at 
approx. 9.45pm 
 
Where: Bressington Park, Underwood Rd, Homebush, for further details please visit https://
strathfieldevents.nsw.gov.au/major-events/christmas-carols/ 
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Friday Hot Dog Orders – Last orders by 3pm Thursdays 
…………………………………………………………… 
Hot Dog Order Form 
 
First Name:  ____________________ 
 
Last Name: _____________________ 
 
Class: _____________ 
 
Plain Hot Dogs at $3 each ____________   

Homebush West Public School   Excellence in Public Education  

Empowering students to be active, informed, creative and successful  

We value  

Success for all 

 
Exclusive Real Estate supporting Homebush West Public School 
Exclusive Real Estate is very keen to help our school and community and is a top Real Estate Agent 
in the area. They have offered an extra incentive that you can pass on to friends and family. If you 
take advantage of Exclusive Real Estate’s great service 
you can benefit the school at the same time, Exclusive will 
donate: 
$500 from any sale referral 
$250 for any property management referral 
$500 for any strata building 
Just mention Homebush West Public School!! 
www.exclusivere.com.au Andrew Bova m: 0414 614 256 e: mailto:andrew@exclusivere.com.au   
The Walking Bus is proudly sponsored by Exclusive Real Estate 
 
The Chaplaincy  Program run by Mrs Prouty is proudly sponsored by 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hot Dog Orders 

http://www.exclusivere.com.au
mailto:andrew@exclusivere.com.au


 
 

Fridge-to-go® – keeps lunches cool, fresh and tastier up to 8 hours!! 
This simple lunch bag is an extension of your refrigerator and keeps its contents cold up to 8 hours!! Help 
raise money for your school and make lunches easy!! 
So easy to use - unzip the removable panel, place in the freezer overnight, replace panel the next 
morning and fill. Completely portable with no messy ice bricks, batteries or external power source. It’s 
durable, re-usable, 100% environmentally friendly, BPA & PVC-free and lead-free. See www.fridge-to-
go.net.au for more product information. 
 

$5 from every lunchbox purchased goes directly back to HWPS. Orders close Thursday 28th 
November 
Questions? hwps.pandc@gmail.com 

Credit card orders – fill in the form and post in P&C box in the office. Cash orders – fill in the form, include the 

cash and post in P&C box in the office. 

 

 

Small Lunch Fridge  
FTG-3060 

19.5W x 8D x 20H (cm) 
RRP $34.95 

You Pay = $30 each 
(Fundraiser = $5 each) 

 Medium Lunch Fridge  
FTG-3050 

21W x 10.2D x 20H (cm) 
RRP $40.95 

You Pay = $35 each 
(Fundraiser = $5 each) 

SPARE PANELS are available for the small ($7.80) and medium ($9.90) lunch bags so there’s always a frozen panel ready! 
*Want to buy other models? These are full price just include info on this page along with payment details & save postage. 

FUNDRAISER ORDER FORM 

Name:____________________________________________________Class:______________ 

Quantity (circle colour please & specify totals: 

Small Lunch Fridge $30 each Total Qty:_______    Pink |  Pacific Blue  |  Black 
Spare Panel for Small Lunch Total Qty: _____ 

Medium Lunch Fridge $35 each Total Qty:______ Navy | Black | Red | Pink |  Pacific Blue |  
                                                                                   Chevron | Triangles | Addition | Clouds  
                                                                                                      Popsicles | Stones | Balls | Herringbone 
Spare Panel for Medium Lunch Total Qty: _____     
Please charge my credit card (circle):    Visa | MasterCard 

Card Number - __ __ __ __  __ __ __ __  __ __ __ __  __ __ __ __  Expiry Date - __  __ / __ __ 

Name on Card - _________________________________ 

Total Amount to be charged - $ 

Signature - ______________________________________ 
 
Contact number – (   ) _______________________ 
 
Email** – _____________________________________________________________ 
*Note – delivery to one address for pickup/distribution. 

**Please tick here if you do NOT wish to be contacted by Fridge-to-go® with our exclusive offers. 
□ *Colours available while stocks last. 

Fridge-to-go® Australasia ABN: 22 127 184 892 PO Box 6045, Narraweena NSW 2099 Australia 
T 02 9938 3580  F 02 9938 4617 E info@fridge-to-go.net.au  W  www.fridge-to-go.net.au 

mailto:hwps.pandc@gmail.com


 



Homebush West Public School 

Exeter Road, Homebush West NSW 2140 

ph 97469304 ■ fax 97462148 ■ 

www.homebushwp.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4 Tuesday 'Noodles or Fried Rice' Fundraiser 

Tuesday 15th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
HWPS will be running a Tuesday 'Vegetarian Noodles or Fried Rice' lunch order day during Term Four If you wish 
to participate in the fund raiser please complete this form below and return to the office ASAP. One serving of 
Noodles or Fried Rice is $3.00 and is paid at the office with this note. Please note: this payment is not part of the 
school fees. 

TUESDAY VEGETARIAN NOODLE or FRIED RICE LUNCH ORDER 

I would like to pre-order noodles or Fried Rice for lunch. Please see below for my child's details: 

Child's Name: Child's Class: [ 
]�----� 

Please select (tick) which days you wish to pre-order vegetarian noodles or fried rice (please circle your option)

for your child to have for lunch: 

CASH PAYMENTS ONLY □ Tuesday 22 October(Week 2)
□ Tuesday 29 October (Week 3)
□ Tuesday 5 November (Week 4)
□ Tuesday 12 November (Week 5)
□ Tuesday 19 November (Week 6)
□ Tuesday 26 November (Week 7)
□ Tuesday  3 December (Week 8)
□ Tuesday 10 December (Week 9)
□ Tuesday 17 December (Week 10)

Rice / Noodles 
Rice / Noodles 
Rice / Noodles 
Rice / Noodles 
Rice / Noodles 
Rice / Noodles 
Rice/ Noodles 
Rice /  Noodles
Rice/  Noodles Total Amount paid$ ____ _ 

Food Allergy or Special Diet 

Complete ONLY if REQUIRED 

□ My child has a food allergy and cannot eat food containing:

Please note that the noodles or rice option is vegetarian only.

Noodle Ingredients: Hokkien noodles, salt, soy sauce, vegetable oil, cabbage and carrot.

Rice Ingredients: Rice, salt, soy sauce, vegetable oil, corn, baby peas and carrot.

Please note: On Tuesdays there will also be popcorn, apples and other pieces of fruit for sale for $1 each. 

Parent Signature: _____________ _ Date: ___ _ 

Medical Information 

* In signing this order form you confirm that your child's medical record and emergency contact details are

current including any allergies/asthma information. If medical records are not current, please see office staff to 

update.

http://www.homebushwp.schools.nsw.edu.au/


We must eliminate 
violence against women. 
Violence against women and girls is one of the most 
widespread, persistent and devastating human rights 
violations in our world today, and remains largely 
unreported due to the impunity, silence, stigma and 
shame surrounding it. - United Nations

Join the Strathfield Youth Committee as 
we stand against violence towards women.

School of Rap
Work collaboratively with the School of Rap team on 
the day to create Strathfield’s own hip hop lyrics to raise 
awareness of violence against women in our community. 

EVENT: 
Friday 22 November 2019, 3pm-6pm 
Strathfield Square

GUEST SPEAKERS:
Auburn Police 
NSW Netball Team, The NSW Swifts 
Youth Off The Street 
Strathfield Council Representatives
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